
SUMMARY OF DISCUSSIONS 
EMPLOYMENTSTANDARD DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

MONDAY, MARCH 14, 2016 
SECOND FLOOR BOARDROOM 

401 YORK AVENUE, NORQUAY BUILDING 
 
In Attendance: 

Jim Baker (Chairperson), Maureen Morrison, Jamie Horyski, John Wyndels (DIO) 
 
Regrets: 
 Glenn Coutts, Kim Lanyon, Jesse Turner, Yvonne Peters 

This was a hastily called meeting after it was apparent a final meeting was required to 
agree to language on some provisions in the proposed standard. Members were asked 
to provide suggested changes to the language used in the several provisions following 
the March 7 meeting.  

Section 9 (Documented individual accommodation plans), Section 10 (Return to Work 
process) and Section 12 (Workplace emergency response information) are the areas 
language continues to be debated.  

It was noted that this is not the final time the language used will be debated. The 
committee’s proposed standard must be forwarded for approval by Accessibility 
advisory council (council) before it is posted. It is expected that there will be continued 
discussion of verbiage before general approval is accepted. Reference was made to the 
Terms of Reference (T of R) and the term consensus.  Consensus, according to the T of 
R, means substantial agreement among members. Unanimous decisions are not 
necessarily required to achieve consensus. 

Agreed to changes among the group will be forwarded to all committee members for 
approval prior to forwarding to the council. The proposed standard will be forwarded to 
council members on Thursday, March 17, prior to the meeting on Tuesday, March 22. 
Committee members will be informed of decisions made by council as the process 
moves forward. 

No further meetings of the committee are scheduled.  

 

 


